
Mr.  Frog’s  Wild  Ride……Rides
Again!
.

CARS is providing radio communication for this year’s Mr.
Frog’s Wild Ride on Saturday April 14, 2018. It has been a
very successful 50K and 100k bike ride benefiting Feeney Park
in Murphy’s.

Mike, N6AXQ, is asking for radio operators to help with this
event.  Come on out for some fun, sun, and can it be a
learning experience as well. All levels of hams are welcome.

Please contact Mike at : axiak@caltel.com or (209) 785-4015

 

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=1706
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